
From: Puco ContactOPSB
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: comment for 17-2295
Date: Thursday, August 19, 2021 8:01:22 AM

From: Chris Vogt  
Sent: Wednesday, August 18, 2021 10:00 PM
To: Butler, Matthew 
Subject: Opposition
 
Matthew,
 
I’m writing this so my name can be added to the opposition
to http://dis.puc.state.oh.us/CaseRecord.aspx?CaseNo=17-2295
 
I believe after reading Republic Wind’s filing in support of their project, that most of the supporters
they have listed live over 50 miles of where the proposed Wind Farm will be. In all fairness, Republic
Wind should only ask the community members with whom it will directly affect. I never remember
anyone from Republic Wind asking me for my opinion, but I would like to state that I am AGAINST
this project for many reasons. 
 
Thank you for your time,
 
Christine Vogt
13740 Township Road 136
Bellevue, Ohio 44811
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